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Waahi Whaanui Trust Introductory Letter.pdf


Tēnā koe Erina,
 
Please find attached a letter on behalf of my client, Gleeson and Cox, to Waahi Whaanui Trust
for your attention and response :)
Ngā mihi
 
Kind Regards,
Kate Madsen
Director – Paua Planning


Environmental & Social Impact Assessments - Resource Consents - Planning Advice and Action
 
Phone: +64 9 4422959
Mobile: +64 21 944583
Email: kate@pauaplanning.co.nz
178 Bawden Road R.D 2 Dairy Flat Albany Auckland 0792 New Zealand


 
DISCLAIMER:


This e-mail message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential and subject to privilege.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message
or data is prohibited.
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender at pauaplanning@pauaplanning.co.nz immediately and
delete all material pertaining to this e-mail.
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27 March 2019 



Waahi Whaanui Trust 



PO Box 227 



Parry Street Complex 



HUNTLY 



Attention: Erina Watene-Rawiri 



 



By email to: watene-rawhirie@whanui.org.nz   



 



 



Tēnā koe Erina, 



RE: Gleeson Quarries Huntly Limited (previously Stevenson’s Waikato Huntly Quarry) 



 



My client’s company (Gleeson and Cox) have recently purchased the long-standing rock quarry on 



Riverview Road in Huntly from Stevenson’s Group. 



 



We would like to begin by sending greetings to Iwi and Hapū within the Waikato Region, including 



Ngāti Kuiaarangi, Ngāti Mahuta, Ngāti Tai and Ngāti Whaawhaakia, and extending an invitation to 



meet, so as to introduce the company and its representatives to your whānau. We recognise iwi as a 



key stakeholder in guardianship of the land and water, and seek to establish relationship going 



forward into the future. 



 



Gleeson and Cox are a family owned and operated company who have been involved in almost every 



major development project in Auckland and North Waikato over the past 50 years. Their core service 



is bulk haulage in roading and construction, as well as civil construction services and aggregate 



supply. 



 



The Huntly Quarry comes with a new set of challenges and opportunities, with a number of 20 year 



old regional consents (such as water take from the Waikato River, diversion and discharge of 



stormwater runoff, land disturbance in a high risk area, discharge of stormwater, discharge of 



overburden and groundwater take) due to expire in June 2020. 



 



We are just at the beginning stage of a review of all consents and want to approach Waahi Whaanui 



Trust to meet and hear first-hand your history with the land and connection to the Waikato River.  
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We seek to learn and understand that we may work alongside and thereby ensure best outcomes 



not only for the local (and wider) community and economy, but for the natural environment and for 



cultural heritage values.  



 



It would be appreciated if you could advise as to the correct lines of communication for this, and a 



protocol for meeting sometime in the next month or so. Ngā mihi maioha. 



 



 



 



Nāku, nā,  



 



 



Kate Madsen 



Director & Principal Planner 
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